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NAEYC Week of the Young Child 

NAEYC’s Week of the young child will be taking 

place April 8th-12th. The Week of the Young Child 

is an annual celebration sponsored by the National 

Association for the Education of Young Children. 

Each day the classrooms will be celebrating the 

themes within their lessons. On Friday, the dea-

cons of Plymouth Presbyterian Church will be host-

ing Coffee, Donuts and Fruit for families to stop by 

in the morning before drop off and enjoy together. 

Below are the themes of each of the days. 

 

Music Monday 

Tasty Tuesday  

Work Together Wednesday 

Artsy Thursday  

Family Friday  

 

 Outside Fun 

Mother nature has a way of making Minnesotan’s 

not know what to expect! As we head in to April, be 

sure to keep your children’s winter gear here until 

we notify you otherwise. We also ask that you ei-

ther bring in a light jacket or sweatshirt for your 

child to wear on the warmer days that are to come. 

This month we will also be getting our infant & tod-

dler playground installed, as well as, both sun-

shades. One sunshade will be on the infant & tod-

dler playground, the other sunshade will be on the 

preschool playground!  

 

Reminders 
As a reminder, all blankets and naptime belong-

ings need to go home at the end of each week to 

be washed.  

 

 

 

Read-a-thon 
Over the course of April, children will be reading in 

their classrooms and logging their minutes each 

day. They will get to put together a visual represen-

tation of how many books they read by putting a 

sticker up on a flower poster each time they read a 

book in the classroom as a group and in small 

groups with the teachers. Each child was sent 

home with a read-a-thon packet to try and help 

raise money to put towards growing the classroom 

libraries! We are excited to try and beat our goal of 

1500 minutes read as a center. 

 

 

Save the Date 

Save the date for Preschool Graduation! Preschool 

graduation will be held on Wednesday, May 29th at 

3:30 PM in the narthex of the church. This year we 

will be having Lavell, Brooke, Ivy, Natalia, Vivian, 

Isabella and Treyvn graduating! Parents, grandpar-

ents and family friends are invited to come join us. 

 

 

Celebrations 
This month we will be celebrating Brooke, Sullivan, 

Vivian, and Jennie’s birthdays! 

 

 

Bloom’s Closed Days 
May 27th: Memorial Day 

 June 19th: Juneteenth  

July 4th: Independence Day  

September 2nd: Labor day  

October 18th: MEA Staff Development Day  

November 28rd and 29th: Thanksgiving Break  

December 24th-January 1st: Winter Break  


